

Carmelite Mission Office P. O. Box 347, Oahville, CA 94562

June 10, 2009

Presidents
Secular Order of Discalced Carmelites
California-Arizona Province of St. Joseph

Dear OCDS Presidents,

The enclosed letter comes with my blessing as Mission Zelator.

It is a one-time addition to our quarterly Mission Newsletter.

May God bless you for your continued support of the Mission and of the Province's needs.

Sincerely in Christ,

Fr. Reginal McSweeney, OCD

Mission Zelator

Telephone & Fax 707-944-1520, e-mail: UzandaOCD aol.com